Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue:  2/10/2015

| am opposed to SJR 14 which cuts the “Kicker” in half. The reason we voters passed the kicker was to
return to the taxpayer some of the dollars that were overestimated to be needed by the state. These
extra dollars were not voted on by the legislature.

The Kicker, voted in by the people, should not be changed by the legislature.

Thank you for this opportunity to testify.

Helen Scott

This is a clarification for my earlier written testimony. Thank you. Helen Scott

Dear Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue: 2/10/2015
| would like to clarify my earlier testimony that | emailed today.

| believe the Kicker, passed by the people, should not have a legislative Resolution which advocates
reducing any return to the taxpayers. Therefore, | am opposed to SJR 14 coming out of your Committee.

Thank you,

Helen Scott



